
NOTICE 
 

URGENT 
 

  

All Head of the Departments are requested to bring to the attention of 
the students of Semester- I that it is mandatory for them to attend the 
Tagore Studies Internal Assessment on 11.11.2016. All subject teachers 
are also requested to be present on that day and conduct the internal 
assessment Examination. 
 
                  Sd/- 
 
Prof. Tapati Mukhopadhyay) 
Director, Culture & Cultural Relations 
And Adhyaksha, Rabindra-Bhavana 
                           & 
Coordinator, Tagore Studies, Visva-Bharati 
 

 

 


